
 
 

515 N. Julia Street    Jacksonville, FL 32202-4128     Phone: 904.630.7055     Fax: 904.630.4660       mote@coj.net 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF RESCUE 
 

March 5, 2014 
 
 

                                                                                       INFORMATIONAL BULLETIN #14-14 
 

TO:  All Fire and Rescue Personnel 
 
FROM: Ivan T. Mote, Division Chief/Rescue   
 
RE:  THE JACKSONVILLE SCHOOL SAFETY PATROL TRIPS 

 
The Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office is requesting the assistance of three (3) paramedics/EMTs for each 
of the three (3) planned tours for the summer to Washington D.C.  This is an all expense paid trip 
for those involved by Educational Tours, and you will be granted “Travel Leave” if selected.  
 
 
If interested, please send an email to Angel Franklin at angelf@coj.net requesting permission to 
participate in one of the three tour dates listed below.  Please forward your requests no later than 
Friday, March 28, 2014, 1700 hrs; include NAME, RANK, ASSIGNMENT/SHIFT, 
PARAMEDIC or EMT, and CONTACT NUMBERS. 
 
      
     Tour #1:  June 8-13, 2014 
     Tour #2: June 15-20, 2014 
     Tour #3: June 22-27, 2014 
 
 
NOTE:  We understand that some of our JFRD employees have students participating in the tours, 
but there are NO GUARANTEES that you will be selected or placed with your child.  
The JFRD is participating for the sole purpose of providing medical coverage to ALL students.  The 
JFRD will submit the names, of those selected, to JSO as they are compiled. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Angel Franklin at (904) 630-7872 
 
Thank you. 
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